
 ARCHDEACONRY OF THE ISLE OF WIGHT 

2018 VISITATION  

OF THE ARCHDEACON OF THE ISLE OF WIGHT  

 

  

To: Beneficed/Licensed Clergy, paid Lay Workers and Churchwardens of all 

parishes in the Archdeaconry of the Isle of Wight. 

 

You are hereby cited personally to appear before THE VENERABLE PETER ALLERTON 

SUTTON, ARCHDEACON OF THE ISLE OF WIGHT on the date and at the time and 

place shown hereunder for your Archdeaconry on the occasion of the VISITATION of the said 

Archdeacon AND FURTHER, Incumbents, Priests-in-Charge and Churchwardens are to send a 

full and particular answer to all and every Article of Enquiry herewith transmitted. 

 

AND MOREOVER Churchwardens are required to give notice to the persons appointed 

Churchwardens for the year ensuing to appear personally at the time and place of Visitation 

aforesaid, to make and subscribe their Declaration: and cause a true copy hereof to be affixed on 

or near to the principal door of your Parish Church on the next Sunday after receipt hereof, 

immediately before Divine Service. 

 

 

H. TYLER 

 DIOCESAN REGISTRAR 

 

There are timed interviews, by benefice, for all Churchwardens. 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE TIME FOR YOUR PARISH/BENEFICE is set out on the 

attached timetable 

 

The Service begins at 7.30pm. 

 

DEANERY VENUES  
 

NEWPORT MINSTER ON WEDNESDAY 23 MAY 2018. 

 

 

 

     

 

Contact 02392 899699 or email: sally.rivlin@portsmouth.anglican.org with any queries       


